
Community  
Feedback 
  

 Enquiries: council@maranoa.qld.gov.au Phone: 1300 007 662 

In September 2021, Maranoa Regional Council adopted a change to its organisational 
structure.  

Three years on, Council is reviewing the outcomes of these changes. An internal review has 
been underway since late last year, incorporating feedback from staff and initial input from 
Councillors.  

We’re inviting residents to share their experiences and perspectives on how Council 
operates. Your input will help guide ongoing improvements to Council's service delivery.  

 

1. What part of the region do you live in? 

___________________________________________ 
 

Feedback and suggestions: 
2. What aspects of Council’s organisational structure do you feel works for you? 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

3. What aspects of Council’s organisational structure that could work better for you? 
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